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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
The City of Ames hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation 
goal of 3.5% for FAA funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 
2022 through 2024. The proposed goals and rationale are available for inspection between 8:00 a.m. 
and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday at City Hall, 515 Clark Ave, Ames, IA 50010 for 30 days from the 
date of this publication. 
 
Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and can be 
sent to the following: 
 

  Brian Philips, Assistant City Manager 

DBE Liaison Officer 

City Hall 

515 Clark Ave 

Ames, IA 50010 

515-239-5105 

Brian.phillips@cityofames.org 

   AND 

Federal Aviation Administration 

Office of Civil Rights  

Ofelia Medina 

FAA Office of Civil Rights 

777 S. Aviation Blvd, Suite #150 

El Segundo, CA  90245 

Ofelia.Medina@faa.gov 

http://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/acr/bus_ent_program/  

 


